

Required Fundraiser

Dear CSYSA Mozart Strings Families,

It is time for our annual required fundraiser as outlined in the enrollment packet. The fundraiser will include the sale of Butter Braids, Poinsettias, and Holiday Plants. These products have proven to sell well and are consistently high in product quality.

Each family is required to raise \$100. We receive 40% profit from the sale of the Butter Braids and Poinsettias/Holiday Plants. **Each family will need to sell \$250 of product to meet the \$100 commitment.** If you do not meet the full \$100 commitment, CSYSA will charge your family's account the difference. (**Note:** If you also have a musician in a CSYSA auditioned group, your family's commitment is \$200.)

The required \$100 fundraising amount goes to decreasing costs for all CSYSA families. However, as the 2020-2021 Member Handbook states "*Excess fundraising from the required fundraiser will go into student travel accounts."

Sell Dates: October 5 - November 1

Materials will be distributed at rehearsals the week of October 5-9. Be sure to collect payment with the order. Make checks out to CSYSA. We cannot accept credit card payments or payments through the CSYSA's online payment portal for these items.

All order forms and payments must be returned to the CSYSA office the week of November 2-5 during the hours listed below Mozart teachers cannot accept forms or payments.

Delivery Date:

Tuesday, December 8, 2020!!!

Butter Braids, Poinsettias, and Holiday Plants will all be available for pickup on **Tuesday December 8 from 5pm – 9pm.**All Butter Braid orders must be picked up at this time, as the Butter Braids are perishable and CSYSA does not have the capacity to store the products over night. Plants may be picked up during the Wednesday and Thursday hours listed below that week as well.

If you are unable to pick up items on these dates, please coordinate having a friend or family member pick up your items.

<u>Booths:</u> Unfortunately, this year, CSYSA will not have the opportunity to offer fall booths at this time due to state COVID quidelines prohibiting booth sales at this time. We hope to offer booths in the spring of 2021.



Questions

Contact Fall Fundraiser Coordinator Kelly Kitch Mobile: 719-210-8424 (text/talk) Email: kellykitch@msn.com

<u>Fundraiser Drop-off Times</u>
3113 Primrose Dr, Colorado Springs CO 80907

Mon: 1-9pm Tues: 1-6:45pm Wed: 1-8:45pm Thurs: 10:30-6:45pm Closed: Fri, Sat & Sun

